Castle View Primary School

Newsletter June 2018

Dates for your Diary

<u>Tuesday 3rd July (weather permitting)</u> Foundation Sports Day

Friday 6th July

Play Leaders Trip to Planet Ice in Widnes

Monday 9th July

Infant Disco

Tuesday 10th July

Meeting for new reception children Junior Disco

Wednesday 11th July

School Reports sent home

Thursday 12th July

Parents Evening

Tuesday 17th July

SATs trip to Widnes Superbowl

Thursday 19th July

PE Reward Day

Friday 20th July

End of year Performance

Monday 23rd July

Y6 Leavers Celebration

Tuesday 24th July

School finishes for Summer Holidays

Meeting for New Reception Children



We are holding a meeting on Tuesday 10th July at 11.30am for the parents of children who are starting in our reception class in September. This meeting will provide you with information and advice on your child starting in reception, as well as giving you the opportunity to ask any questions you might have. We would like to invite you to dine with your child after this meeting. This will give you an opportunity to enjoy lunch with your child and their friends and sample our school cooking. The cost of the lunch will be £2.40.

Parents Evening



Parents Evening for all our children in Reception to Year 5 will be held on Thursday 12th July from 3.10pm. It really is important for your child that you attend to discuss their report and their class for the next academic year or to raise any other concerns you may have. This will also give parents/carers of Year 2 opportunity to discuss Key Stage 1 SATS results. Parents Evening will be held in the hall and will be with timed appointments. There will be no formal parents evening for Year 6 pupils. KS 2 SATs results will be available for collection by parents from the school office when these have been returned from external marking. More details to

Summer Discos



This year we will be holding the Summer Discos on two different nights

Foundation, Year 1 & Year 2 will be having their Disco at 4.00 – 5.00pm on Monday 9th July.

Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 & Year 6 will be having their Disco at 4.30 – 6.00 pm on Tuesday 10th July.

Tickets cost 50p and are on sale now. Please note only children and teachers allowed. Parents/Carers can have a rest!



Recently members of staff have received the following training:

Mrs Morgan	EYFS Mastery
Ms Melarangi,	Year 6
Mrs	moderation
Withenshaw	
& Mrs Williams	
All staff	PE

Peter Pan



Cholmondelev Peckforton classes have been rehearsing for their performance of 'Peter Pan.' Children and staff have been working very hard so please come along and watch the children sing, dance and perform! We will be having two performances on Friday 20th July at 9:30am and at 11:00am. Please note that the 11.00am performance is going to be filmed so therefore if you are planning on bringing babies or young children please make sure that vou come to the 9.30am performance. Tickets cost £1.00 and are available from the school office. Initially tickets are limited to 2 per family. All proceeds will go to Halton Haven.

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS

There will be no more clubs after Friday 6th July 2018. They will begin again after the summer holidays. New club letters will be sent out in September. This year a lot of children have signed up for a club and then not attended. For safeguarding reasons if your child will not be attending a club it is very important that you let the school office know. Your child's safety is paramount.

SUMMER HOLIDAYS

School will be closing at 1.30pm on Tuesday 24th July 2018. We will be sending out consent forms for children who walk home alone. If you do not return the signed consent form your child will be kept in school till 3.00pm. School will re-open for Infants, Juniors and Foundation at 08.40 am on Tuesday 4th September 2018.